CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING – 11TH APRIL, 2005.

PRESENT:
Councillors Hinds and Devine



K. Clare, J. Spink, M. Vickers and A. Westwood

A. Brown, K. Lucy and C. Postlethwaite (PCT) and B. Whitmarsh also attended

· Record of the meeting held on 4th April, 2005, - noted

· Applications for VER – approved

· Law and Admin monthly update – defer to next meeting

· LIFT Update:

· B. Whitmarsh submitted a report which was to be presented to the Regeneration Initiatives Cabinet Working Group on 18th April, 2005, and which gave the up to date position in relation to the project management of the developments together with a progress report on the individual developments

· During the discussion on the report issues were raised including:-

· There was a need for regular updates on the financial models

· Government office had approved the stopping up of the highways across the Walkden site and the design was nearing completion

· Due to the land layout the Pendleton development would be a long thin building with numerous staircases

· Further analysis of the Eccles cost were needed

· Swinton - site discussions were still ongoing with the owners of the Precinct, the relocation of the library was still to be resolved   

